April 1, 2014

To:

UCI Lead Animal Researchers

From:

Paul Henisey Chief of Police

Subject:

Animal Researchers Secure Data Base "Silent Partner"

University of California
Police Department

Dear Lead Animal Researchers,

In a continuing effort to provide the safest work environment possible here at UCI, the UCI Police Department would like to invite all of you to participate in a new and completely voluntary program called "Silent Partner." This program is available to all lead animal researchers in University Hills, Irvine and the surrounding communities and is designed to provide police officers with immediate background information, volunteered by you, when responding to an incident at your work or home. Officers responding to a call for service at your work or home will know the address belongs to an "Animal Researcher" which will help officers investigate and develop leads in potential anti-animal research related incidents.

By simply completing the attached form and returning it to UCIPD, your information will be added to a secure and confidential data base maintained by the police department. Other individuals in your lab who may be targets for anti-animal research extremists are invited to participate in this program as well. If you have further questions about how your information will be maintained and used, please contact Sergeant Michael Keller at mrkeller@uci.edu.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in creating a safe environment here at UCI.

Sincerely,

Paul Henisey

Chief of Police